
 

What is happening at Pre-school in Term 6? 

Last term the children really enjoyed watching the caterpillars turn into butterflies. They also enjoyed 
planting all the vegetables that are growing well and we look forward to sampling them in due 
course. The children enjoyed making bunting, crowns, and the celebrations for the Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee. Our themes this term will include Farm Animals, Father’s Day and Holidays.  

Some of you may know that Gill is retiring at the end of term in July. Gill has been part of the Pre-
school team for many years and will be missed by us all. We wish her every happiness in her 
retirement and know that her garden will be very well looked after. Unfortunately the Pre-school 
garden may not look quite so good!! 

Dates for your Diaries 

Thursday 9th June – Ian Taylor photographer will be coming to take a group photograph of 
the children going to school in September. It would be lovely if all children leaving could be included. 
Therefore, if your child is not at Pre-school on a Thursday morning, we would be grateful if you would 
bring them in at 9.30 for the photograph. 

Monday 13th June – Pre-school trip for the children going to school in September. We 
apologise that there will not be Pre-school for the younger children. Unfortunately, we 
are unable to offer an alternative day due to our sessions being full. 

Wednesday 6th July – 7.30 for 8pm – Pre-school AGM – Come and find out what has been 
happening at Pre-school and what the funds have been spent on. We will be giving feedback for the 
last year, discussing the annual parent’s questionnaire and electing a new committee. 

End of term Assembly – Tuesday 19th July at 2.30  This is where the older children take part 
in a short assembly for their parents. If your child is going to school in September and does not 
normally attend on a Tuesday afternoon, please bring them to Pre-school at 2.25. 

End of term – Pre-school will finish on Thursday 21st July at 1 pm. This is in-line with 
the primary school finish time. 

Safeguarding – at Pre-school we take this very seriously and stress that it is everyone’s 
responsibility. There is a notice on the board by our gate with information but please speak to a 
member of staff if you have any concerns. 

If you have any problems or concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to us. 

             Many thanks  

             
      Linda, Karen, Gill, Keryl, Rachel & Sally. 
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